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RELEVE PET PROTECTION SYSTEM

FLEA AND TICK
WATERLESS

SHAMPOO FOR CATS
with lanolin

Conditions Coat 
Kills Fleas & Ticks

GUARANTEE:
Pyrethrins                0.05%
Piperonyl Butoxide        0.10%
N-Octyl Bicycloheptene         
Dicarboximide             0.18%

REG. NO. 24880 P.C.P. ACT

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

DOMESTIC

350 mL

Made in U.S.A. for:
VMx Pet Products Corp.

400 Plaza Drive,
Secaucus, NJ

07094

VMx products are designed to complement each other in an
integrated program for flea and tick management.  To assure
proper treatment, we recommend use of only VMx products.  Releve
Pet Protection System (TM) Flea & Tick Waterless Shampoo for Cats
brings together in one formula up-to-date scientific knowledge to
clean, groom, freshen and protect against infestation of fleas
and ticks, including Deer Ticks, which may carry the organism
which causes Lyme Disease.  Releve Pet Protection System (TM)
Flea & Tick Waterless Shampoo kills fleas and ticks within 24
hours under normal conditions, and protects against reinfestation
if used as frequently as needed. Releve Pet Protection System



(TM) Flea & Tick Waterless Shampoo grooms the coat, gives it a
lustrous shine and banishes cat odours, leaving your cat bath
fresh.

DIRECTIONS:  Shake well, add no water.  Apply with sponge or
cloth first to ears and head to prevent fleas from crawling
inside ears and nose in an effort to escape.  Keep away from
pet’s eyes and face.  Apply to rest of body, including feet and
individual ticks.  Rub in.  Wipe off with coarse towel.  Swab out
ears.  Wash hands after use.  For effective flea and tick
control, treatment of the pet should be combined with the cleanup
and sanitation of any area used by the pet.  Vacuum floors,
carpets, furniture, etc. (discard vacuum bag after use) and wash
the pet’s bedding, living quarters, and surrounding areas.  If
pest problems persist, an insecticidal premise treatment may be
required.

PRECAUTIONS: Consult a veterinarian before treating pregnant or
sick animals under drug or other pesticide treatment.  It is not
advisable to use this product or similar pesticides on nursing
animals or kittens less than 8 weeks old.  Discontinue if adverse
effects are observed.  Do not use near birds or fish.  

DISPOSAL: Do not reuse empty container.  Wrap and discard of
empty container with household garbage.

FIRST AID: If in eyes, flush with clean water.  If irritation
persists, or if ingested, obtain medical attention.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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